Brad Watson Phone (618) 342-6208
County Engineer Fax (618) 342-6301

PULASKI COUNTY
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

P.O. Box 97
300 Dakota Road
Villa Ridge, IL 62996

August 11, 2021
Advertisement for Consultant Engineering Services

Section # 12-00071-00-BR

FAS 937/ CH-2/ Tick Ridge Rd

Bridge Over Post Creek Cut-Off Replacement
Structure # 077-3000

The Pulaski County Highway Department is seeking interest for the Phase llI
Construction Engineering for the above-mentioned project. Please provide
Statements of Interest and Statements of Qualifications (SOI/SOQ) if you wish to
be considered for the project’s construction engineering. The SOI/SOQ consists
of the following:

Cover letter identifying your firm has interest in providing services.
The applicable IDOT prequalification’s held by the firm.

Summary of the key personnel proposed for work on the project.
Brief description of similar projects completed.

The SOI/SOQ shall not include any information regarding compensation for
services. Pulaski County’s Consultant Selection Process can be reviewed at
http://www.pulaskicountyil.net/highway-department.html. A copy of the project
scope has also been posted to our website. If interested please provide the SOI
& SOQ by 11:00 A.M. Sept 29, 2021. If you have questions, feel free to contact
me at (618)342-6208.



